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Monday 31st January 
 

This week we are going to use our class text to investigate describing the moon. Mouse and 
Bear have found the moon in the night sky, and we are going to think of as many words as 
possible to describe it and then put them into sentences (remembering a capital letter and 
full stop).  
 
We are going to revisit some of our previous learning this week and talk about celebrations 
that we have either been part of or that we have found out about (Harvest, Christmas, 
birthdays, Diwali). This will lead us on to learning a little about another celebration from 
around the world, Chinese New Year. The children are really enjoying finding about Our 
Wonderful World and of course we start at home, but we are also excited to find out what 
else happens around the globe.  
 
In maths we will be continuing to investigate the numbers 6,7,8. What smaller numbers are 
added together to make them? What is one less and one more? Can we match different 
representations of these numbers to each other? We will be using the texts Six Dinner Sid 
and Kipper’s Toybox to support us with our learning this week. 
 
We are hoping to arrange another little outing for Class R next week. This will link to our 
learning about Our Wonderful World and how we can look after it. We will hopefully make it 
back down to Porthilly for a beach clean so please keep an eye out for a letter about this. 
 
Phonics This week we will be learning to read and spell words containing the following 
digraphs/trigraphs: air (as in chair), er (as in digger), double letters (bb, rr, gg, dd, pp, ff, tt). 
We will learn the tricky words: are, sure and pure. 
 

 

As always I will keep you updated in our weekly class letters, through our class page on our 
school website and photos on Facebook. Don’t hesitate to pop in to see me if you have any 
queries or concerns. 
 

Many thanks, 
 
   
 
Mrs A Warren 
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